
Red Lion Christian School Continuation Form 
 

February 7, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Red Lion Christian School is making plans for the 2024-2025 school year.   In order to do so we must 

know how many students will be in each class.  We have begun setting up interviews with new parents 

who are interested in enrolling their child/children for the upcoming school year.  We will need to know 

how many students are returning from each class so that we will know if a class is full before we accept 

any new students. If you have any other children in your family that you want to enroll for the 

upcoming year, please let us know at this time by going online and completing an application. 

 

There will be a small increase in tuition for the 2024/2025 school year of $5.00 per month.  If you have 

any other questions, please feel free to contact the main office. 

 

We will need the completed Continuation Form returned to the office by Wednesday, February 21, 

2024.  Please fill out the form below (one for each child) whether your child is returning or not.  If your 

form is not returned by the deadline we will not reserve a space for your child.  If you have another child 

that will be starting school in the fall, please write their name and grade on this form. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name (one child per form)  _______________________________________________ 

 

Present Grade: _____________ 

 

 

Will: _____     Will not: _____ be attending Red Lion Christian School for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

 

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________ 

   

Date: _________________ 

 

Name of new child(ren) applying online:  __________________________Grade:  ___________________ 


